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COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 11 
Tuesday, 3 November 2020 

 
Dear Members, 

 

Please be informed that we have received confirmation of another COVID-19 case. Member 

(C6) tested positive on 3 November 2020 and has been admitted to hospital by the MOH 

today. C6 played golf on Sunday, 25 October 2020, had a slight fever on 31 October 2020, 

and was tested positive on 2 November 2020. 

 

Please find below the detailed summary of C6 movements as reported by C6: 

 

Date Time Venue 

25 October 2020, 

Sunday 

8.00 am Arrived at RSGC 

8.05 am Men’s Changing Room  

8.16 am Breakfast at Golfer’s Terrace 

8.52 am Tee-off 2nd Nine Old Course 

2.15 pm Lunch at Golfer’s Terrace 

3.00 pm Shower at Men’s Changing Room 

3.15 pm Left RSGC 

 

We wish to issue an amendment to COVID-19 UPDATE No.9. Member (C5) was NOT part 

of the after-golf activity that took place at the said venue. 

 

We will continue to update members as we receive information. 
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